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  Cancellation Notice: 

RPV7200 Portable Radio 
  
 
OVERVIEW 
 
Effective 10/23/20, BK Technologies is no longer selling the RPV7200 portable radio. Please 
see below for description. 
 
  

PRODUCT 
 

Product Description Replacement Description 

RPV7200  Portable,5W,16Ch,136-
174MHz,12.5/25KHz 

N/A N/A 

    

 

 
SERVICE IMPLICATIONS OF CANCELLATION 
 
Previously purchased product will continue to be supported through the standard warranty 
period.   Product support will be available under commercially reasonable efforts for up to five 
years after end of production through BK Technologies Customer Service Department. 
Accessories will continue to be supported through the standard warranty period. 
Customer Service can be reached at 800-422-6281 or service@bktechnologies.com. 

 
REPLACEMENT PRODUCT 
 
There will be no other replacement for this product 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION  
 
Questions regarding this product notice should be directed to your designated sales 
representative at BK Technologies or BK Technologies Sales / Order Entry Department at 800-
821-2900. 


